

Malabo, 4th of April, 2014

PRO/

PRO- Letter/

MS. Adriana Dinu

**GEF Executive Coordinator** 

304 East 45th Street, 9th Floor

New York, NY 10017 USA

**Subject**: Co-financing of the UNDP-GEF Project "Sustainable Energy for All: Promoting Small Scale Hydropower in Bioko and other clean energy solutions in remote islands".

Dear Ms. Dinu:

The Representation of the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in the Republic of Equatorial Guinea has the pleasure of informing your honorable person that the UNDP is contributing financially to the Fund for Global Environment Facility (GEF) Full Size Project, "Sustainable energy for all: promoting small scale hydropower in Bioko and other clean energy solutions in remote islands" by an equivalent allocation of \$ 500.000 USD.

The support provided by UNDP also includes the management of the project itself and the expertise of the staff involved.

Besides the funding provided by the UNDP and GEF, the project's main implementing partners are the Ministry of Fisheries and Environment and the Ministry of Industry and Mines.

In view of the above and the confidence of continued cooperation with the Fund for Global Environment, to pursue the implementation of this project that will supply sustainable energy to the whole country; I take this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.



Esquina Calle de Kenia con Calle Rey Boncoro, C.P. 339, Malabo Tel:. +240 333092513 Registry.gq@undp.org



